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28th May 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As we finish this half term I would just like to give you a few reminders:   

 

Training Day 

Monday 7th June is a training day and therefore students are not required to be in school.   

 

Lateral Flow Testing 

Students who have opted into the lateral flow testing should continue to test over the half 

term break. 

 

Uniform 

As the warmer weather is now upon us students should no longer bring hoodies into school, 

as per the school uniform policy, and will be expected to take their coats off in lessons.   

 

We are aware that a number of students are wearing nose piercings underneath their masks, 

can I remind you and your child that nose piercings for KS3 - KS4 are not part of the uniform 

and students will be expected to remove them. 

 

Year 13 and 11 

As we say goodbye to our Y13 and Y11 we look forward to welcoming them back for our 

celebration days and wish them all the very best over the summer break and the future. 

 

Newsletter 

Please find below a link to our May newsletter. 

 

 www.sghs.org.uk/seecmsfile/?id=4459 

 

Wishing you a lovely bank holiday weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs Fiona McMillan 

Head of School 
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